
 

 

 

 

 

 

Report of the Human 
Resources Committee 



  



THE HUMAN RESOURCES COMMITTEE reports as follows:-  
 
1. Appointment of Chief Executive 
 

At its meeting on 22 February 2018 the Human Resources Committee 
approved the timetable and arrangements for the recruitment of the Council’s 
next Chief Executive.  Following advertising, long-listing and technical 
interviews, four candidates have been short-listed for the post of Chief 
Executive. 
 
All Members of the Cabinet will be formally notified of the names and career 
histories of all the candidates and, in accordance with the requirements of the 
Constitution, have the opportunity to object to the making of an offer of 
appointment to any of the short-listed candidates. 
 
The Human Resources Committee will interview the four candidates on 
Tuesday, 12 June, 2018 and if an appointment is to be recommended to 
Council, a supplementary report will be submitted showing the name of the 
candidate that the Committee recommends be appointed to the post of Chief 
Executive, together with the positions of Returning Officer and Electoral 
Registration Officer.  
 

  



 


